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Name of Governor 11-6-18 9-7-18 2-10-18 29-11-18 14-2-19 19-3-19 23-5-19 9-7-19 

Philip Cantwell - Chair 
   

     

Mark Mumby – Chair 
   

     

Chris Keen 
   

     

Alice Barnard 
   

     

Sara Taylor  
 

Apologies 
 

     

Michelle Strong – Principal 
 

Apologies 
 

     

In Attendance         

Vic Maher – Interim Principal 
  

      

Rob Derry – Senior Vice Principal  
   

     

Marc Jordan – CET CEO 
  

      

Tracey Sadler – Clerk 
   

     


